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Richard Searles
49 South Street
Littleton, NH 03561

December 22, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I am opposed to the proposed Northern Pass project. It will not be economically beneficial to the the
residents of NH, and it will be a disaster to the natural environment of NH, especially Northern NH. How
many tourists would want to visit NH to see high towers and electrical lines. Visit the the NJ Turnpike to
see what that would look like.Save NH's scenic beauty and wildlife, do not allow the Northern Pass
project to happen.

Sincerely,
Richard Searles
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